Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Annual Meeting
October 26, 2011-

The Annual Meeting of the Paul Revere Village Association was called to order at 7pm at
the Grafton Elementary School. A quorum of homeowners and proxies were met.

President Fred Stevens welcomed homeowners and presented the President’s Report,
summarizing the Board’s accomplishments and challenges of the past year.

Treasurer Jeff Grinnell reviewed end of the year financials. A 2012 budget was adopted.
A question and answer period followed.

Votes were cast for the Board positions. The results are:

Laurie Guptill* 54

Steven DiVirgilio* 54

Helena Flanagan* 53

Jeffrey Grinnell* 53

* Elected to the Board of Governors 2011/2012

President Fred Stevens was elected to a 3 year term in 2010.

The meeting concluded at 8:05 pm.



